
SEC COMMENTS COLLECTION 

SECDocket 2015-06 Northern Pass 
Transmission  

CommenterName Scott Powell 

CommenterCity Meredith 

DateReceived 04/28/2017 

 

CommenterWords 

I am writing to state my strong belief that northern pass in its current form will harm the state of New 
Hampshire and should not be approved. The damage to our state's image, reputation, and tourism 
will greatly damage our economy.  
 
Please consider the magnitude of the impact your decision will have on the future of our state. The 
scar running through our beautiful state will last far beyond the short term benefits of a dying form of 
power.  
 
Please do the right thing for future generations of New Hampshire citizens, and thank you for your 
service and your commitment to the people of New Hampshire. 


